14 December 18

Dear Parents/ Carers

Year 9 Options Evening: Tuesday 15th January 2018

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your child to our Options Evening taking place on Tuesday 15^{th} January between 6.00-8.00 pm.

During the options evening, key information regarding the options process will be outlined; there will be an opportunity to visit all subject areas and speak to staff directly about each of the courses we have on offer. All students will be issued with an option booklet and their options form, which they will need to complete and return to the school reception by Friday 8th February.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and I look forward to seeing you at these two events at the beginning of next term.

Yours sincerely

Luke Parfitt Assistant Headteacher